
Dear Brethren  

 I hope this email finds you all well , I have received a number of emails asking for update on 

what it happening in Zimbabwe with the current up rise and the food situation .Here is a 

summary . 

  

Drought funds . 

 I did send out a  request for help in my last report around the beginning of August to raise funds 

, the response has been quite subdued .I have just returned from my Zimbabwe trip where I 

handed out my last maize bags , on my next trip in I will be once again trying to secure food for 

our brethren for next 4 months at least , although they will need help until end April next year , if 

rains come in the next 3 months they will harvest at end April , but I prefer to take 4 months at a 

time as this is the max I can negotiate with suppliers in holding prices and supply .I need to have 

the funds to commit to this process with in next 2 weeks. 

  

Please brethren help me to help our brethren in need. 

 Protests : 

 The people of Zimbabwe are at breaking point , with the dire economic situation  inflation now 

at 500% coupled with the drought in some regions and the government corruption ,people have 

no other plan to eat , survive or work .This has now reached boiling point and the people have 

started to rise up against the current corruption and have started to march in the cities , this has 

been met once again with extreme force from the dictator type government and many human 

rights crimes being committed .Our brethren really need our prayers so that calm and some sort 

of solutions may come to end extreme poverty . 

 I have managed to still obtain police clearance to distribute the food to our brethren and to move 

around in the villages , please also keep me in your prayers .So far the marches and police action 

has been in the capital city of Harare but is spreading as people are in  a dire situation . 

 Thank you for your continued Love and fellowship . 

 In Him we serve  

 


